
 

October 16, 2023 

Check Out Our New HEALTHmattersMD Provider Blog  
 

Dear providers, 

 

The Health Plan of San Mateo (HPSM) is excited to introduce our new HEALTHmattersMD blog. 
HEALTHmattersMD is an online resource where providers can find all the latest news and updates 
about HPSM. You can find the blog here: 
https://www.hpsm.org/provider/resources/healthmatters-md 

 

The blog is modeled after our digital newsletter and features spotlight stories, links to our newsletter 
archive and provider notices, the ability to search articles by topic, and more.  

 

Please direct questions to HPSM Provider Services at PSInquiries@hpsm.org. 

 

Thank you for your continued commitment to our community,  

The Health Plan of San Mateo 
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